
Level 36, Nauru House 
80 Collins Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000 
GPO Box 1994S, Melbourne, VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 
Fax: (03) 9654 6672 

 

 

 

Ms Terrie Seymour 
Branch Secretary 
Health Services Union of Australia - Victorian No. 5 Branch 
Ground Floor, 106 Victoria Street 
Carlton South VIC 3053  
 
Dear Ms Seymour, 
 
Health Services Union of Australia - Victorian No. 5 Branch 
Annual Return of information contained in records kept by an organisation. [AR 2006/270] 
 
I have received your letter dated 31st March 2006 and the attached declaration providing information in 
accordance with subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1 to the Workplace Relations Act 1996.  The documents 
were lodged in the Industrial Registry on 3rd April 2006. 
 
The documents lodged cover required information for the 2006 Annual Return of the organisation. 
 
The documents have been filed.  The documents may be viewed on the internet at http://www.e-
airc.gov.au/051VVN5/annual. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Peter Nicholson 
Principal Registry 
Australian Industrial Registry 
 
18 April 2006
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